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Welcome to Our First Newsletter of 2025! 

We’re thrilled to kick off the year with plenty of 
exciting news and updates. Let’s make 2025 an 
amazing year together! 

Peterborough United 

We were delighted to welcome Peter Burrow 
back for another visit! Once again, they’ve 
generously provided an incredible offer: two 
free tickets—one for a child and one for an 
adult. Your child should have brought home a 
voucher for tomorrow’s game, kicking off at 
12:30 PM. Don’t forget to follow the 
instructions and book your tickets before the 
match starts. 

Class Dojo 

A big thank-you to the many parents who have 
already logged into their child’s Class Dojo 
accounts. This platform is an excellent way to 
track the rewards your child earns daily. If you 
notice your child has received a Dojo point, ask 
them what they earned it for—it’s a wonderful 
way to start conversations about their learning 
and achievements! 

Class Newsletters 

Last Friday, your child should have brought 
home their Class Newsletter. This newsletter 
outlines what your child will be learning this 
year. Take some time to discuss it with your 
child—they love sharing what they’re learning! 

Homework Projects 

Our students have shared how much they enjoy 
seeing their homework projects on display. You 
should have received your child’s Homework 
Menu, so they can begin choosing one or more 
projects to complete. 
Mark your calendars: on Wednesday, 12th 
February, all completed projects will be 
displayed in the hall after school for everyone to 
admire and celebrate! 

 

Parent Teacher Association  

We have a fantastic group of parents and 
friends who support our school in amazing 
ways.  They are always looking forward to 
hearing from people who can join them.  This 
could be for individual events or to join the 
committee and taking on a role to help the PTA 
continue to run.  If this interests you, please 
contact psa@edenham.laat.co.uk for further 

details. 

Skills Builder 
 
Within our Skill’s Builder sessions, we 

have been focusing on Creativity.  
The children have been busy generating ideas 
which have then been used through problem-
solving activities.  
If you would like to find out more, please have a 
look at: https://www.skillsbuilder.org/homezone  

Outdoor Education 

With the current wet and muddy weather (which 
adds to the fun!), we kindly ask that children 
wear: 

• Long sleeves and long trousers 
• Wellies or a spare pair of shoes to 

change into after their session 

Here are the Outdoor Education days for each 
class: 

• Jeffers: Wednesday 
• Dahl: Thursday (P.E. kit to be worn) & 

Monday 
• Morpurgo: Monday 

P.E. 

Please ensure children are in the correct P.E. 
kit on their designated days. Large branding, 
multi-colored clothing, or football club logos are 
not permitted. Hair should be tied back, and 
only stud earrings are allowed. 

If you have any issues regarding P.E. kits, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out to us. 

mailto:psa@edenham.laat.co.uk
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.skillsbuilder.org%2Fhomezone&data=05%7C02%7CAmanda.Wade%40edenham.laat.co.uk%7C292afd4e4b2e4609280908dd364e012b%7Cdeb94e3e913c4a3c965b2011ef1f77c1%7C0%7C0%7C638726430825464437%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mkIlZ2Rr3c78ssIXf3B72XnD4523gUJyXJCZKsyHma8%3D&reserved=0


 

NEWSLETTER 
 Number  6                                      17th January 2025 

Parent-School Communication 

We deeply value the strong relationships we 
have with our families. If you have any 
questions or concerns, feel free to contact us. 
You can: 

• Speak to Mr. Pasqualino or Mrs. 
Haddow at the gate each morning 

• Use the home-school communication 
books 

• Call or email the school office 

We’re always here to help! 

Healthy Snacks 

Promoting healthy lifestyles is important to us. 
While snacks at break time are encouraged, 
we’ve noticed an increase in less healthy 
options such as chocolate bars and large 
packets of crisps. Please support us in 
encouraging your child to bring healthier snack 
choices. Together, we can help them build 
better habits for life. 

Allergies   
 
Please remember, we are a nut and kiwi free 
school.  Any snacks or items in 
lunchboxes should not contain any nuts (this 
includes nut-based chocolate spreads or cereal 
bars) or any products containing sesame 
seeds.   
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